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Dear Parishioners,

A year has passed already since we have had our sign ups for the sharing of our time,
talent and treasure. You may ask, “Why do this again since I just did it last year”. A yearly
renewal encourages us to reaffirm our dedication to nurturing the life of our parish, strengthening
the bonds of fellowship, and continuing to grow in faith together. This is a moment to reflect on
how God has worked through you, and how you can continue to be faithful stewards of His many

gifts.
Consider even in our sharing of time and talent how things might change. Maybe you
would like to try something different. Maybe you have retired and the times you can spend are

different now. Maybe you have thought of a new way you can be of service. Whatever it may
be, we need you to fill out your time and talent sheets so we can work together to make our

parish better.
Please take some time to prayerfully consider how you might offer to be of service in our
parish.

Thank you for your generosity. Thank you for helping to make Saint Stanislaus a
wonderful community of believers.

May God Bless you!

Monsignor Cox




